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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I SUPPORT bill.  Our homeschooled children actually are learning more than those in 

the public system in overall averages.  Our tax dollars are used whether we utilize the 

public school system or not.  There is absolutely no reason to charge the 

homeschoolers for testing that this state requires.  If our tax dollars can be used to 

pay for children learning less, it should be equivalently used for those who learn 

more.  The parents of homeschooled children already have to purchase the 

curriculum they are using in which I personally feel the $$ used by the public school 

system should follow the child whether it's public, private, or home. 

 

VOTE YES! 


